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Cascade High DECA members compete at state conference 
Three members qualify for international conference 
 
On March 7 through March 9, Cascade High School (CHS) DECA took 14 DECA members to the State Career 
Development Conference in Bellevue. The CHS DECA members competed in a cross section of the events 
including role plays and written projects. The CHS DECA members who competed were able to exhibit the 
skills and knowledge which they have gained in the classroom in a competitive format.  
 
This year Cascade School DECA is excited to congratulate the three members who qualified for the 
International Career Development Conference. The team of Erika Graf, Bria Jeanice and Emily Irwin placed 
sixth for their Chapter Awards Project which is a culmination of the events and activities which the Chapter 
completed over the past year. Emily Irwin also received a top 6 finish for her Written Entrepreneurship Manual 
which is a 30-page business plan which she wrote in the advanced marketing class. The International Career 
Development Conference will take place this April in Anaheim, California. All the CHS DECA members who 
attended had a wonderful time at the conference. 
 
Stay on top of all Cascade High School DECA events on Facebook. 
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